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11th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Makaton Club Lent Term 2023 
 
Makaton club will once again run this term for ALL pupils in class R – Year 6. As well as introducing a 
range of new vocabulary, there will also be plenty of opportunity for the children to revisit previous 
learning so the club is accessible to those who have previously attended and those who have not as 
yet. 
 
The club will begin on Tuesday 24th January from 3:15 – 4:15 and run until Tuesday 28th March, 
when the children will showcase to you all our learning. Over the course the term, pupils will be 
taught signs to support them with communicating needs, undertake a simple conversation with a 
fellow signer and learn the signs to a popular song.  
 
This term, we have additional members of staff to support us in our Makaton club so we are able to 
open out the number of places to 30. If you wish your child to attend the Makaton club please 
complete the form below and return to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
A letter confirming your child’s place in the club will be sent to you no later than Wednesday 18th 
January  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Cannell and Mrs Foote 
 
 

 
Makaton Club – Lent Term 2023 
 
 
 
I wish my child __________________________ to attend the Makaton Signing Club. 
 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________ Date ______________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


